
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Singing, Dancing and Drumming 
 

The highlight of this week, the term and probably the rest of the term was definitely the visit of 

the Pearl of Africa Children's Choir. The whole day was amazing! It started with a performance 

by the choir to the whole school and their joy and happiness was infectious. I don't think I've 

seen the year 5s and 6s so engaged in a worship! During the rest of the day the children, and 

the staff, had the opportunity to sing, dance, drum and talk to the members of the choir. This 

was certainly an opportunity to learn and experience new skills and will hopefully have 

created some fantastic memories. This evening the choir are performing at Christ Church 

Ministry Centre from 6 - 8pm and it will be lovely to see as many of our parents their as possible. 
 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

Cardiff 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     6th October 
 

Our Christian Value this half term:   FRIENDSHIP 
“Encourage one another and build one another up, just as you are doing."  

1 Thessalonians 5 
 

 

 
 

 

New Dinner Menu 

The autumn/winter menu will commence on 

Week 2, on 6th November.  Please note that 

in line with Lancashire County Council 

increases school dinners will be increasing to 

£2.50 per day.  The cost for next term will 

be £95.00. 
 

School Dinners 
Week commencing Monday 9th October: Week 1 

School dinners for the whole of this half-term (4th 

September to 20th October 2023) will cost £78.20. 

Please can you use your child’s name and year 

group as a reference for the payment. 

Bank Account details: 

Account Number:  21600737 

Sort Code:    40-35-29 
 

 

Pearl of Africa Choir 

We raised an impressive £280.14 through 

donations alone for the Pearl of Africa Choir. 

Their concert is tonight at the Ministry 

Centre, 6pm to 8pm. 

 
 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

Thank you to everyone that 

attended the coffee morning 

last Friday.  We raised a 

fantastic £304.32. 
 

 

 
 
 
 



   
  
   
  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 4: 13th October 
Year 5: 20th October 

Year 6: 3rd November 

EYFS: 10th November 
Year 1: 17th November 
Year 2: 24th November 
Year 3: 1st December 

 

 
 
 
 

  

Parent’s Evening 

Wednesday 18th October 

  

Please book an appointment via the 

School Spider app.  Appointments will go 

live at 9am on Sunday 8th October.  

Appointments will take place in the 

school hall and will last five minutes.  

This time is to discuss how your child 

has settled into their new class and 

general attitude to learning. 
 

 

 

Reminder:  

Secondary School application 

deadline, 31st October. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Who’s Captured the Rainbow? 

           

 

Iris Y2    George Y2 

 

Connor Y2     Dominic Y2 

 

Lyra Y2              Isaac Y2 
   

                    

           

 

            

      



 
 
 

Events week commencing Monday 9th October 
 

 

Mon   Music Lessons  All day  Miss Jones 

Mon Y5/6  Netball  3:15 – 4:15pm Miss Harrison    Mrs Wood 

Mon Y1/2  Gymnastics  3:15 – 4:15pm WLSP Sports Coach  

Tues   Judo   8:00 – 8:40am Judo Education 

Wed KS2  Rugby   3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Quirk  Mr Clare 

Thu  Y5/6  Football  3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Singleton 

Thu Y4  Fairy Glen/Appleby Bridge Trip 

Thu   Book Fair in school for one week 

Fri  Y3/4  Singing Club  3:15 – 4:15pm Miss Jones 

 

Book Fair                           

 

The Book Fair will be in school from 

Thursday 12th to Thursday 19th October 

and will be open every evening after 

school for you to come in a purchase 

books.  Please come in and have a look 

at the great books available.  

 

Ormskirk Junior Parkrun launching THIS 

Sunday 8th October at 9am 

 

It is for all young people aged 4- 14 years. 

Come along to Coronation Park in 

 Ormskirk for 8.45am please, register on 

www.parkrun.org.uk/register/ this gives a 

barcode which you  bring to the event. 

 

 

 

Wednesday 11th October 9am 

Reception stay and play focused 

on phonics. 
 

 
 
 


